
From: David Gold 
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2017 9:04 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 312 Glendale proposal--resident concerns 
 

Dear Mr. Clein, 

I request that the planning commission table the proposal for the development plan at 312 

Glendale. As a taxpayer and resident of Ann Arbor and a homeowner in the community that will 

be negatively impacted by this development, I am concerned that the neighborhood is not being 

fully included in the planning process. Our well-founded concerns about the development’s 

failure to take into account stormwater runoff in an area subject to frequent flooding and parking 

and traffic problems in a small and quiet residential area have not been addressed by the 

developer since they were asked to do so in 2016. Moreover, the placing of this plan back on the 

planning commission agenda without consulting residents is breach of trust on the part of the city 

to its residents, who are being left out of decision-making that affects our lives.  

Thank you, 

 

David Gold 
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